EXTRACT FROM TEACHING AND LEARNING COMMITTEE MINUTES:  23.1.02

02.14
Course File Archive and Syllabus Searches

The Committee noted that the Academic Office had met with Mr Joe McLaughlin, University Archivist, to discuss arrangements for the archive of central course files. The Academic Office would retain its own archived files for 20 years from the last student output and the University Archivist would take a sample for the University Archive.  Files relating to external courses would not be archived and would be disposed of after the last student output.

It was also proposed to the Committee that the principle of syllabus searches for former students for archived material be extended to ‘live’ courses and that a general rule be adopted to allow access to material within 25 years of graduation.  Some members expressed the view that the £50 charge for this service was too low.

AGREED:

i)
that the proposal be endorsed;

ii)
that the current £50 fee be reviewed at the end of the first year of operation of the new process.

